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No School 
Remember, we do not have school on Monday 

due to Labor Day. Extended care will not be 

open Labor Day. 

 

Mid Term  
Mid-term is coming up next Friday. Progress 

Reports will be sent home on Wednesday, 

September 12.  

 

Rummage Sale 
Our rummage sale is coming up quickly on 

Saturday, September 8. If you have any 

gently used items you would like to donate, 

please bring them to school. (Please, no TV 

sets.) We can unload for you if you need 

that. The rummage sale helps our 7/8th 

grade class go to in Cincinnati for their class 

trip. The next trip is in the spring of 2020.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Substitutes 
We are always looking for people to put on 

our substitute lists.  

*We have a sub list for teachers. This list 

needs a licensed teacher or a substitute 

license, a background check and willingness 

to work with any age.  

*We are also looking for someone who could 

work the following hours in Extended Care: 

Monday and Wednesday from 3:30-4:30 PM 

and Tuesday and Thursday from 3:30-    

5:30 PM. A background check is required. 

*We need people who would be willing to 

substitute as teacher aides in our 

Prekindergarten or Kindergarten classrooms. 

This position would be to fill in for the aide 

in case of illness or a need to be gone. It 

requires a background check. 

*The final sub list would be for subs in the 

office or as an aide or in the lunchroom. This 

position also requires a background check.  

Applications for any of these positions may 

be found on the school website or you can 

stop in the office and get one. 

 

Coming Up 
Our school book fair is coming up the week 

of September 24. We are looking for people 

to help with that. If you did not sign up 

through PTO, please contact them to let 

them know you would be willing to help. We 

always end the book fair week with our hog 

roast. That will be the evening of September 

28. Mark this on your calendar. The hog 

roast is a free will donation which will 

benefit our school scholarship fund. 
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Upcoming Events: 
 

Monday, September 3   

Labor Day, No School 

 

Saturday, September 8   

Rummage Sale 

 

Monday – Friday, September 24-28 

Book Fair 

 

Wednesday, September 26   

Windy City Players 

 

Friday, September 28  

School Pictures  

 

Friday, September 28  

Hog Roast 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Chapel 

 
Our 1st quarter chapel offering is going to 

Bethesda.  

Who is Bethesda? 

Founded in 1904 in Watertown, Wisconsin, 

Bethesda Lutheran Communities has 

strived to fulfill their ongoing mission: 

 
To enhance the lives of people with intellectual and 

developmental disabilities through services that share 

the good news of Jesus Christ. 

 

Their goal is to provide for the physical, 

emotional, vocational and faith-life needs 

of people with disabilities, helping them live 

the lives they want as independently as 

possible. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL, TOGETHER WITH OUR 
CONGREGATION, EXISTS TO:  WELCOME CHILDREN AND 
THEIR FAMILIES TO A CHRIST-CENTERED ENVIRONMENT; 

EQUIP THEM WITH FOUNDATIONS FOR ACADEMIC 
EXCELLENCE AND SEND THEM FORTH IN LIFELONG 

SERVICE FOR THE LORD. 
REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL ADMITS STUDENTS OF 

ANY RACE, COLOR, OR NATIONAL OR ETHNIC ORIGIN TO 
ALL THE RIGHTS, PRIVILEGES, PROGRAMS AND 

ACTIVITES GENERALLY ACCORDED OR MADE AVAILABLE 
TO STUDENTS AT THE SCHOOL.  


